[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Ellen Boardman 
Sent: 18 April 2019 20:13
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Planning Application Consultation - 19/00457/OUT

Hi Bob

I have not managed to visit this site as yet, my comments so far are I would like to see a Tree Removal and Protection Plan resubmitted when the design has been developed showing shading patterns and how they will influence the proposed dwellings. An Arboricultural Method Statement in accordance with BS 5837:2012 should be submitted as part of the final application. 

Thanks

Ellen

Ellen Boardman
Arboricultural Officer (north)
Environmental Services
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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